
The Cambridge Bahá’í Community warmly  
invites you to join them to celebrate 

      Naw-Rúz  
          The Bahá’í New Year 

Monday, 20th March 2017 
4.00 – 7.00 pm 
Programme to start at 4.30 pm 

A devotional and musical programme for 
all the family followed by finger food 
refreshments and socialising.  
All are welcome! 
 
http://www.bahai.org.uk/ 

Wesley Methodist Church, 
Christ’s Pieces. 
Cambridge. CB1 1LG 


